
A.E. Werner, Esq., 
Keeper, 
Research Laborc:~ tery, 
The Bri t ish Mus eum, 
London WC 1B 3DG. 

Dear TJ!.r. Werne r , 

21st March, 1975. 

I am very ratemul to you for the informamion 
contained in your letter of 25 t h February. 

Is it possible t hat t he resuits of the 
s pectro~rarhic analysis a re consistent ~ ith t he 
reddish material being terracot t a? 

Yours s incerely, 

H. N.Chittick 
Di rector 
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